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Dear Year 3 Parent,  

I wanted to drop you a note following our meeting today to confirm the plans for the 

Young Oaks for the summer term. 

As you are aware Mrs. Saxton is currently returning to work on reduced hours which 

will continue through to the middle of June.  

Myself and the governors are very keen that there is continuity for the children for 

the Summer term. Therefore, I am delighted to say that Mrs. Stone (who the children 

have been taught by on Mondays since January) will be in charge of the class from 

Monday to Thursday lunchtime.  Mr. Williams will then be in charge of the class for 

Thursday afternoon and Friday all day. 

Both Mrs. Saxton and Mrs. Stone will be holding parents evenings together on 

Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th April. (This is a week earlier than originally 

planned.) Please do sign up on the sheets as usual. If these dates are not suitable 

please let us know. 

Can I thank you for your co-operation and support this year. 

The children have been wonderful and we are very excited about “What the Romans will 

bring” (our new topic) next term. 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Mr. Gould 
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